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Geachte leden van de Ondernemingsraad en 
Studentenraad, 
 

 
    

 
 
Dear President Yong,  
 
 
It is an honor to congratulate all of you at the 110th anniversary of Tsinghua University. 
 
Delft University of Technology and Tsinghua  University have a shared history of collaboration since 
1982 in which we experienced Tsinghua as a pillar of higher education excellence that elevates 
science and technology to unite people and create a better world.  
 
We have not only exchanged professors, students and knowledge in fields such as water 
management and smart mobility but we also envisage a fruitful collaboration over the next decades 
to come. 
 
I personally wish Tsinghua University every success and congratulations once again on their 110th 
anniversary. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof.dr.ir T.H.J.J. van der Hagen 
Rector Magnificus / President 
 
 
 

 


